International Sportsmen's Exposition   
 by Rich Wilson
CFFU will be back at the annual International Sportsmen's Exposition (ISE) event at Cal Expo in Sacramento.  Dates for the upcoming show: January 17-20, 2019 (Thursday through Sunday).  Come check out the latest in fly fishing equipment, hunting gear, RVs, etc., and get information from multiple guides and resort vendors vying for your patronage.  ISE is CFFU's main yearly new member recruiting event, and we also raise funds for club activities by direct solicitation and a fly rod raffle.  As always, we're asking for your help and participation as a volunteer to make this a successful recruiting drive.  A volunteer sign-up sheet will be available at the general meeting for volunteers to help staff the CFFU booth.  We are limiting volunteers to 3 people per shift this year related to quantity of 1-day passes available from ISE.  Rich Wilson is the contact person for CFFU booth [e-mail: wilsonre7@yahoo.com phone (916) 364-7545].  Hope to see you there!
Rich Wilson
